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RE: Taylor Highway, MP 87

Right-of-Way Enctoachments

Fedor Kuzmin
P.O. Box 896
Delta Junction, AK 99737

Dear Mr. Kuzmin:

It has been brought to our attention that you have placedmining equipment and debris within the

right-of-way of the Taylor Highway and adjacent to the area that you have been actively mining.
Under no circumstance do we allow anyone to use the right-of-way for storage purposes. One of the
requirements of the Lane Closure Permit #23917 that was issued to you reads ‘Permittee shall

cleanup litter and debris generated as a result of this permit.’We request that you remove these
unauthorized items immediately. They potentially present a safety hazard to road users. The Taylor
Highway is now officially closed to vehicle travel; however, numetous travelers pass along this

highway throughout the winter. In addition, roadmaintenance activities by this department in the

spring could potentially damage both ours and your equipment. We accept no responsibility for
damage to your equipment left within the road right-of-way. Should the opportunity present itselfwe
might remove your equipment and debris. Having to take this actionmay jeopardize your future use
of the highway right-of-way.

Please contact me at (907) 451-5462 ifyou should wish to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

Glenn Potts
Right-of-Way Agent

Cc: Pete Eagan, PropertyMgmt. Supervisor

“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.”


